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�he N/NE Quadrant and I-5 Broadway/Weidler Plans will act as a 
quadrant-level guide for implementation of city-wide goals to ensure 
a vibrant Central City at the heart of the metropolitan region. The 

project is a unique collaboration between the City of Portland and the 
Oregon Department of Transportation, to jointly develop a land use plan and 
plan for the I-5 Freeway in the vicinity of the Broadway/Weidler Interchange 
in a mutually beneficial way.

The N/NE Quadrant is a dynamic area with exciting potential that 
contains several facilities of state-wide and regional significance, including 
the Rose Garden, Oregon Convention Center, Lloyd Center Shopping 
Mall, Willamette Riverfront and freeway interchanges. This project will 
address challenges and opportunities related to land use, urban design, 
the Willamette River and multimodal transportation infrastructure. 
In addressing these challenges, the N/NE Quadrant Project will guide 
investment supporting the realization of this area’s potential related to 
economic development, housing, the riverfront, entertainment, sustainability 
and mobility.
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